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Calendar Highlights 

 
05/04 GOLF Game vs. Aces 
 @ Palencia— 4pm 
 
05/08  GOLF Game—TBA 
 
05/12 Volunteer Breakfast
 @ PVA Café— 9 AM 
 
05/15 GOLF Game vs Gators 
 @S t. Johns County 
 Course— 4pm 
 
05/19   8th Grade Semi-Formal 
 
05/22 5th Grade Promotion 
Ceremony @ PVA—8:45 am 
 
05/24   8th Grade Promotion 
Ceremony @ Nease HS—6 pm 
 
05/25 Fourth Quarter Ends 
  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 * EARLY DISMISSAL 
 
 
 

Bulletin 

May 2023 

Greetings Families, 

    It is already the month of MAY and we are busy, busy, busy here 

at PVA!  We just had a wonderful showcase of student art at our 

Art Show this week, and we are so glad that we had such a terrific 

turnout for that event.  Much of the student art work will be com-

ing home throughout the next week as we take the displays down 

and meet with the various classes.  We also have our band groups 

being showcased in their spring concerts this week.  We are very 

blessed to have such amazing teachers of the arts pouring into 

our talented students! 

   A few items to note this month as we wrap up the school year 

include a reminder to send in your parent input forms by May 5th, 

complete the SAC survey (deadline extended to May 5th), and 

please make sure all library materials are being returned and all 

cafeteria balances are paid in full. 

  The link for the SAC surveys are:  

Elementary https://forms.office.com/r/w3VvG3Vpev  
Middle School https://forms.office.com/r/FTvLXptfEw  

   Parent input forms and instructions are located on the PVA web-

site. 

Finally, we take a moment this month to celebrate our teachers 

and staff and all of the hard work and love that they give our stu-

dents every single day.  Happy Teacher and Staff Appreciation to 

our amazing Bobcat Team!   

Wishing you a fantastic month ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Reichenberg 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2Fw3VvG3Vpev&data=05%7C01%7CJoy.Reichenberg%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6983293f8310496d84df08db34504e50%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638161291767483710%7CUnknown
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FFTvLXptfEw&data=05%7C01%7CJoy.Reichenberg%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6983293f8310496d84df08db34504e50%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638161291767483710%7CUnknown


 

 

NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION 2023-2024 

OPENS TUESDAY MARCH 1, 2023 

KINDERGARTEN THROUGH 8TH GRADE 
 

To enroll for Kindergarten, your child must be 5 on or before September 1st. 
  

The following items are required to register your child: 

1. Complete Online Registration:  https://registration.powerschool.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=34623&culture=en  

2. Three proofs of residency (Mortgage Statement, Deed or lease agreement, utility bill, and one additional 

bill) 

3. Birth Certificate 

4. Florida DOH 680 Certificate of Immunization (out of state immunizations must be transferred to FL form) 

5. Physical must be dated within one year of enrollment (can be from any state) 

6. Final Report Card for school year 2022-2023 (1st – 6th grades) showing grade promotion 

If you are not sure which St. Johns County school your child is zoned to attend, please click on the following 

link:  2022-2023 Attendance Zone Locator 

 

For Hardship Out of Zone Transfer Requests, please click on the following link:   

Hardship Out of Zone Transfer Request Process – School Services (stjohns.k12.fl.us)  

  

Questions? 

Kindergarten through 5th grade contact: 

Kathleen McClung 

Kathleen.McClung@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

6th-8th grade contact: 

Mary Dominguez 

Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

New Student Registration 2023-2024 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregistration.powerschool.com%2Ffamily%2Fgosnap.aspx%3Faction%3D34623%26culture%3Den&data=05%7C01%7CMary.Dominguez%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C859b73b15aa344d8456508db19d3e22c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gis.bocc.co.st-johns.fl.us%2FSchool_zone_proposed%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cad440baf1a0b4b18f25d08d8cdcd2cb4%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C63748
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolservices/transfers/
mailto:Jennifer.Mitchell@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

Middle School News 

Starry Night!!  
Starry Night semiformal is  for our graduating 8th graders to   
relax, eat, dance, and have fun with their friends.  The cost is 

$15.  It includes food, drinks, DJ, multiple prizes and more.     
8th Grade Superlatives will also be announced at this 
dance!  This event is for PVA 8th grade students only.              

Tickets:   https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/60b0a4eaca928a7f58-stary#/ 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4eaca928a7f58-stary
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4eaca928a7f58-stary


 

Middle School News 

8th Grade Graduation Ceremony will be held Wednesday, May 24 at 6 pm in the 

Nease High School Auditorium. Details and ticketing information was sent out by email. 

Ticket reservations will open on May 2nd. Please contact pva8graduation@gmail.com  

with any questions. 

mailto:pva8graduation@gmail.com


 

 
Save the Date 

5th Grade Promotion 

We will be honoring 5th Graders as they are promoted into Middle School, Ceremony 
will be held in the PVA cafeteria. Due to Space constraints 2 guests per student.  



 
Attention 6th Grade Parents 

 

The Tdap immunization is required for all 7th graders.    

Proof of this immunization on the DH 680 Form can be 

brought to the front office, faxed (904-547-4205), or 

emailed to Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us even if 

your student is still in 6th grade.  Please do this as soon as 

your child receives their shot. 

 

Per district policy, all 7th grade students are required to submit an updated  

Florida DH 680 form to include Tdap, prior to the start of 7th grade.  

 

Assessment Calendar 

mailto:Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

Important Information—Clinic 



 

Important Information 



 

Important Information 

Deadline to pre-order school 

supply boxes for next year is 

July 1, 2023. 



 

 

In media we have some students who have finished reading all               
3-5th grade SSYRA books!! 

 

 

Abhinav Mann 3rd grade 

Emma Kinker 4th grade 

 

 

Congratulations and Great job readers!! 
 

Media News 

The end of year is quickly approaching.             
All library books were due back by May 1st.  

      

 



School  

Counselors 

Ms. Coma  K—3 

TBA 4—5 

Ms. Ferguson  6—8 

 

 

 

APRIL RECOGNIZES             
ALL PILLARS 

Counselor's Corner 



 

 

APRIL RECOGNIZES A L L  P I L L A R S  

Trustworthiness • Respect • Responsibility • Fairness 
•  Caring • Citizenship 

Character Counts 

KG 

3rd 2nd 

1st 

4th 



 

 

Character Counts 

5th 

7th 

8th 

6th 



 



 

 

Around PVA 

We have a Sensory Path!  

PVA was the proud recipient of a generous The Players CC! grant that, along with help from 
our fabulous PTO, and partnership with a local Venture Scout, we were able to install sensory 

paths for our school. We have one inside path, an outdoor path, and a 100s playground 
snake available to all students. Students go through research-based activities as they stretch, 
balance, and hop to regulate their sensory input and improve their motor skills. The students 

have enjoyed having this fun new addition to our hallway and play areas.  



 

 

Around PVA 

Spring Carnival  

Thank You, To all the Volunteers and Staff 
that helped make this event a 

success!!! 



 

 

SJCCA Summer Camp 



 

 

mailto:Erin.Rohde@stjohns.k12.fl.us


If your student is missing a water 

bottle, clothing, lunch bag, etc. 

Encourage them to check out the 

Lost and Found  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

05/25 

EARLY 
 DISMISSAL 



 

From our PTO 

CONGRATULATIONS!!  

To the Newly Elected  2023-2024 PTO Board!  

President:   Beth Gassner 

President Elect:  Honesty Harless 

VP Middle School:  Jessica Dareneau 

VP Elementary:  Anne Powers 

Treasurer:   Brittany Hulsey 

Recording Secretary: Nicole Callis 

Correspondence Secretary: Brooke Conners 

PVA Teachers Raise The Bar!! 

 



 

From our PTO 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2022-2023 Partners in Education 

Leaders 

Supporters 

Heroes 

 

In Kind 

 

2022—2023 Partners in Education 


